
Is your child due to start school
in September 2024?

Stebbing Primary would love to welcome you to one of our open
days with tours led by our year 6 pupils.

Monday 6th November 9.30am or 10.30am

Thursday 16th November 9.30am or 10.30am

Wednesday 29th November 5.30pm (tour with the Headteacher)

Please telephone the school o�ce to let us know which session
you would like to attend. If you would like an individual

appointment with the Headteacher or Special Needs Coordinator
please indicate this at the time of phoning.

Should you be unable to make these dates but would still like to
look around, please speak to the o�ce and we will do our best to

accommodate you.

We look forward to meeting you.

Mrs Heys - Headteacher

Mrs Heys - Headteacher 01371 856260 admin@stebbing.essex.sch.uk
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